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I fought in Vietnam, and I have had positive experiences with the Department of Veterans’ Affairs (DVA) since that time. However, I have supported many veterans who were completely frustrated with their experiences after leaving the services. 
While the Productivity Commission will examine various strategies to improve the delivery of service to veterans, I would like to put a “big picture” suggestion to you, and it may change perceptions of the culture of DVA. 
When you read or write the title of DVA, the first bit that hits you is the word DEPARTMENT. Herein lies the problem. The focus is the Department first, not “Veterans’ Affairs”. 
I think that any proposed reform should commence with erasing the word DEPARTMENT and then build a new, responsive culture with veterans as the real focus. 
Secondly, the reculturing should address the Canberra-centric perception of VA as an organisation. 
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